
 

      July, 2013 Newsletter       

       

A big “Wellington Welcome” to all our old and new families that have joined 
us in the last month or so.  Thank you for choosing Wellington! 

We hope that everyone will be able to join us for our Independence Day 
parade on July 3

rd
 at 4pm.  The children work hard on preparing for this 

activity and thoroughly enjoy seeing a big crowd turned out to see them 
march!   

Parents you can also read this newsletter online at              
www.wellingtonacademyschools.com     Enjoy!   Thank you,  

        Any questions please come see Mrs. Millie or Ms. Tammy 

          Administrator’s News… 

                 

                

             “July Curriculum” 
This month’s theme is… 

Blast Off! 

Our Letters for July are… 

“M-Z” 

     Our Numbers and Shapes for July   are… 

“6-10/ Count by 5’s” 

“Crescent, Star” 

The Colors of the month are… 

“Red, White & Blue” 
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           “July, 2013” 
 
Independence Day Parade 
July 3

rd
 at 4pm. “Join Us” 

 
Parents Night Out… 
July 19, 2013 with Ms. Brandi 
& Ms. Russ 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

                           
Happy Birthday! 

To the following students in July’ 2013… 

                                               
           Daniel Viegas…7/1                       Aiden Santiago…7.21 
           Iris Cooper…7/6                            Maia Lelekis…7/22 
           Sophia Coleman…7/12                  Sonya Gharia…7/29               
           Avery Myers…7/15                        Priya Gharia…7/29 
           Corbin Isom…7/21                         Braden Shoultz…7/29 
 
        Staff… 
        Caitlin Wojciechowski…7/4          Elyse Gerity…7/27 
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        Infant News 

 

                

   Congratulations Keely on moving up to the One’s 
we will miss you. A warm welcome to Chandler, we are 
very excited to have him. Logan is taking a few steps. Joslyn 
is well on her way on taking steps, Alexis & Neymar are 
sitting on their own and Juan is enjoying the jumperoo. 
Kellan is on reverse scooting backwards and Erik is 
enjoying floor time.  
 
                                
            Thank you, 
                      Mrs. Lorena, Ms. Shannon & Ms. Yumiko 
 
 
 
 
                        

 

      
Development 1’s News 

  

                 

           Development 2’s News 
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 3-2-1 Blast off with the Todd’s for another month 
full of fun things to learn and do. We would like to 
welcome Keely to our classroom.  She’s a big girl 
now and is doing just great. We enjoy having her. All 
our little astronauts are doing fine; learning and 
growing more each day. A couple of things to 
remember: extra change of clothes, proper shoes and 
label all items please.  
Any questions or concerns please feel free to ask. We 
are looking forward to a happy fun filled fourth of 
July. 
               The Todd’s 
 
                              Thank you,  
           Ms. Bonnie, Ms. Caitlin & Ms. Sandra 
                                                                          

                  

                      

                  

 

         Classroom News 

   
Development 3A’s News  

              

 
5,4,3,2,1 Blast Off with the Developmental 2’s!  We have a fun 
filled month planned with water play and cooking projects.  Please 
read our parent board for any upcoming fun.  Please remember no 
food in our classroom, we don’t want any uninvited guests & please 
keep toys from home at home.  We don’t want to lose any favorites.  
Mrs. Karen & Miss Tiffany 

      3-2-1 Blast Off! We would like to welcome you to another new 
month, the month of July. This month we will be teaching your little ones about 
space. We will be learning about different planets, stars, galaxies, you name it. 
 The colors we will be focusing on are red, white and blue. For alphabet fun, we 
will study words and sounds with M-Z.  
We will also be incorperating more music in our classroom routine. Learning 
about different instruments and the sounds they make will be exciting. Please feel 
free to share any ideas you might feel we would love your input. Summer is 
officially here and our weather is always a factor in our plans , so please be sure 
to keep the appropriate extra clothes in your childs cubbie. Thank you for all your 
participation in our cooking activities, we appreciate you and all you do. 
  
                                    Thank you, 
                                Mrs. Cherie & Mrs. Janell 
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             VPK News  

 

 Summer is moving right along and we’re having a blast 
thanks to all your help. We have lots of upcoming events for July. 
Our stars & stripes parade (We salute you). Carnival fun (Bring in 
the clowns). Spirit and sports day (Go team). Halloween in July 
(Spooky fun) and Rock star for a day (Music fun).. So patrents 
please check our door and your child’s file folder for dates and 
times.  
Parent Reminder… All movies must be rated G, all games must be 
rated E, and  “NO” Ipods please, I cannot monitor it to see if it is 
appropriate music that’s  being listened to.  
 
                                       Thank you,    
                                          Miss Russ  
                        
                             

                          

                                      

                         Wellington Winners  
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                  

  Summer has officially begun, and we are feeling the sun rays… 
We first want to thank our dads for joining us at our Father’s Day event. We 
all had a blast. For the month of July we will be laerning about outer sapce. 
Our theme 3-2-1- Blast Off, so keep that in mind for our weekly show & tell 
items.  We will be having our 4

th
 of July patriotic Parade on Wed. July 3

rd
 at 

4pm so come join us to pay tribute to the USA.  
Parents please remember to have appropriate weather spare clothes in 
cubbies, and be sure that your child has a nap time sheet and blanket daily. 
Also check files daily and read doors for parent info pertaining to upcoming 
events and in class activities.  We like to thank you for choosing Wellington 
Academy so your child can learn and grow. Have a great summer. 
               
 
                                   VPK teachers 
                          Ms. Brandi, Ms. Devi & Mrs. Sonya 

Questions/Comments/ Suggestions, please contact our e-mail: wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 
 


